
 

1 December 2020 
 
 
The Parents/Carers of: Year 10 Students 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 Parent’s Evening – Thursday 10 December 2020 – 3.10pm-6.10pm  
 
Our Year 10 Parent’s evening is due to take place on Thursday 10 December 2020 from 
3.10 to 6.10pm. The purpose of this event is for you to meet your child’s form tutor, 
discuss his/her progress and share with us any concerns that you may have. We believe it 
is important that you speak to your son/daughter’s form tutor early in Year 10 so that any 
issues can be dealt with and so that the tutor can pass to you information that you can 
share with your child, particularly anything of a positive nature and targets to work towards 
as your child works towards their GCSE examinations next year.  
 
Due to the current restrictions imposed by the Coronavirus, we are unable to offer face-to-
face appointments on this evening; however we would like to arrange telephone 
conversations with every Year 10 family on the 10 December at a mutually convenient 
time.  Your child’s form tutor will have all the up-to-date information from all of their subject 
teachers.  We would like all parents/carers to book a slot by clicking on the following link:  

 
https://forms.gle/DKztpeAPkfQ76P4L6 by Tuesday 8 December.  
 
Please complete all required fields to ensure we have your most up-to-date phone 
number.  
 
This conversation will emphasise that the best chance your child has of achieving his/her 
potential is by all of us working together. This will become increasingly important over their 
career at GPS when we will be working extremely hard to ensure that your child has the 
best possible chance of success.  
 
If you have any questions about any of your son/daughter’s individual subjects please 
direct these to your child’s tutor and we will feedback with any specific information.  
 
We look forward to speaking to you on Thursday 10 December.  
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Lesley Welsh  
Principal 
 
 

https://forms.gle/DKztpeAPkfQ76P4L6

